
 

 

 

 

 

11th September 2020 

 

 

Letter to Parents and Carers Year 7 and 8 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Further to the email and text sent out yesterday, I have spoken to Public Health England and 

have been told that all students in Years 7 and 8 can return to school on Monday 14th 

September. 

Please see attached letter from Public Health England. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms M Duncan 

Principal 

 

 


